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Comments: Letter re: NEPA review of Crystal Valley Trail Redstone to McClure

 

Hi Shelly! Attached please find a letter to Scott Fitzwilliams from the executive committee of the local group of the

Colorado Chapter of the Sierra Club. The letter is our comment and position regarding the NEPA review of the

Redstone to McClure segment of the Crystal Valley Trail as proposed by Pitkin County. I was told you were the

contact person to send our comments to...hope that is correct? Please confirm receipt and pass it on the Scott (

and please include the attachment with our identification and contact info). Thank you so much Shelly! Edie

Engstrom


